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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

It has been a very long term and we can now finally start to relax and enjoy the much needed holidays. 

 

This last week has been full of rehearsing, singing, creating and partying throughout the classes.  The 

children thoroughly enjoyed the festive films each class watched after their Christmas dinner yesterday, 

and have spent a lot of time preparing for the Carol Service at the church.  

 

 

Homework Projects 

Well done to all the children who brought in their fabulous homework creations :  Tiddlers’ and 

Minnows’ robotic inventions, Sticklebacks’ Antarctic adventures, Seahorses’ Stone Age huts, Stingrays’ 

Waterways and Sharks’ Evolutionary investigations.  We have plenty of inspired minds in the school!  It 

was great to hear the positive feedback. 

 

 

Christmas Dinner 

A big thank you to Emma and Gail in the kitchen for providing the school with a delicious lunch yet again, 

and to FoFS for arranging crackers for everyone.  We had a very festive – if noisy – lunch hour! 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:email:%20office.3065@


 

 

“Love Your Learning” Morning 

Thank you to those parents and carers who managed to stay after drop off on Wednesday to look at their 

child’s books and classroom and see how much each class has done this term. 

 

 

Father Christmas Visit 

Wednesday afternoon brought a very exciting visit from Father 

Christmas and the children in each class were thrilled to receive gifts; 

thank you to FoFS for funding these. 

 

 

Christmas Carol Service 

This morning we had our annual Christmas Carol service at St Olave’s and we congratulate all classes for 

participating in the service and singing so well.  It was a lovely end to the school term and has certainly 

filled us with Christmas spirit!  Thanks must go to all the volunteers who assisted in accompanying the 

children to church and back, and to the parents and carers who attended. 

 

 

Reminder from Fresh Start 

Please do remember that all school meals for the first week of term must be 

booked by Tuesday 31st December 2019 and do check that you have 

received a confirmation email from Fresh Start after ordering. 

 

 

 

A very happy Christmas and a peaceful New Year to everyone! 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jon Hart 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for Your Diary 
 

Thurs 19th Dec   Start of Christmas Holidays 

Mon 6th Jan 2020  Back to School 


